
 

31st March 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Your child has shown an interest in joining choir this year.  

  

The sessions will start on Thursday 21st April 2022 and will take place every 

Thursday until Thursday 14th July 2022 (inclusive of this date).  

 

The club will take place in Wrens class. If children would like to bring a snack to 

eat, please ensure this is fruit or vegetables. 

 

The club will run from 3.30pm until 4:30pm. At 4.30pm, please pick them up from 

the hall doors where they will be dismissed from.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

  

 

 

Miss O’Neill 

KS1 teacher    

....................................................................................................................................

... 

Dear Miss O’Neill, 

  

 

I give permission for my child ........................................................................... in 

class ………………………………………. to attend choir every Thursday evening 

after school: 

  

Contact number ......................................................................................... 

 

Signed ......................................................................................... 


